Notice of an Application for a Faculty

In the Diocesan Court of Swansea and Brecon

The parish or Cathedral Church of St Elli, Gilwern

Take notice that christopher jeremy Bevan

Has presented an Application in the Court for the grant of Faculty, whereof the following are the general
terms:

Installation of an ambulant disabled WC and associated Teapoint in the area used as a vestry External
works comprise potable water connection from approx. 35m away from church property ; introduction of
a cesspit to hold effluent from the WC and tea point, rebuilding of disassembled organ.

in order to provide water for the WC and Tea point , potable water has to brought from 35m outside the
church boundary. The 22mm dia. pipe is to be laid in the existing road verge and taken onto the original
church access drive, to the boundary of the Church, then in the existing drainage channel around the NE
part of the Church to the designated point of entry. The waste from the WC and Tea-point is to be via a
macerator at the rear of the WC and taken through the stone wall to the exterior below ground level. The
22mm dia waste pipe is to be laid across the medieval church yard to the area designated suitable for a
cesspit in the North Western part of the Churchyard. It is anticipated that with a medieval burial ground
that graves will be disturbed and the presence of an on-site Archaeologist will be required to deal with any

bones encountered.

Any person, body or society, wishing to make representations regarding the proposals must do so in
writing, addressed to the Diocesan Registrar, Tim Davenport, St. David's House 48 Free Street Brecon
Powys, (from whom further particulars may be obtained), within 28 days of the date hereunder written,
which is the date of initial display hereof.

Date: 20/11/2020

Signed: jeremy bevan

Copies of the relevant plans and documents may be examined at Gilwern Rectory by contacting the
resident priest 01873 830280.
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